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Plastic Drums

Background

Plastic drums originating from PDO and its contractor's scrap sites have been seen in the back of private vehicles in the interior.  The drums had previously contained chemicals, some of which were extremely toxic.  This situation could be hazardous to a number of people should the drums be used for the transport or storage of drinking water.

PDO does not permit the re-use of non-returnable drums.  The drums should either be returned to the vendor or made unusable before disposal.

Recommendations to prevent Recurrence

All drums should be returned to the vendor once the product inside is used.  If this is not possible, holes should be put into them, or the bottoms and tops removed or rendered in such a fashion to make them unusable.
Learning Points
Containers for chemicals may be reused even though they have been placed in a scrap site.  The drums can contain a residual of powerful industrial chemicals.  This is a potential hazard to the user.

For more information on this topic, please contact AOR/4 at 38-4342.
The contents of this Safety Alert should be communicated to all PDO and Contractor employees by Section Heads and Contract Holders.  Employees should be encouraged to review this alert with members of their families.
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